
MOTION        

Re: 2183-2185 Danforth Avenue, Boulevard Café Permit  

The owner of the property municipally known as 2183-2185 
Danforth Avenue appealed to the Toronto East York Community 
Council (TEYCC) to issue a boulevard cafe permit. TEYCC refused 
the appeal to issue a boulevard cafe permit at its meeting of 
September 10, 2007.   

The provisions of former City of Toronto Municipal Code Chapter 
313 prohibit any further application for the same purpose for a period 
of 2 years from the date of the application.   

As a result, Municipal Licensing and Standards (ML&S) cannot 
accept an application for a cafe at this location from this owner or 
another until May 11, 2009.  

Therefore I am moving that:   

An exemption to this by-law provision be granted to allow ML&S to 
accept and process a cafe application for the above location in 
advance of May 11, 2009, however, in order to maintain the integrity 
of the by-law provisions, no permit (if the application is approved) is 
to be granted prior to May 11, 2009.   
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